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STATEMENT IN SUPPORT OF HOUSE BILL 0133
VEHICLE EMISSION INSPECTIONS PROGRAM — DEPLOYED MILITARY
PERSONNEL — EXEMPTION

The American Legion Department of Maryland strongly supports House Bill 133 exempting vehicles of a
deployed military member from vehicle emissions testing while the serviceman or woman is deployed
overseas.

HB 133 is a sensible and fair method of allowing a person to use the vehicle while on orders out of the country
or assigned to duty in a jurisdiction not subject to vehicle emissions control programs.

The American Legion joins the Maryland Department of Transportation in respectfully requesting a favorable
report from the Environment and transportation Committee.
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